
 

 

2023 Melbourne to Hobart Westcoaster 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.1 – Change to Race Merchandise Fees 

 

 

The following amendment has been made to the Notice of Race, Section 6. 
 Fees 

 
Item 6.7 has been amended as follows:  

 

6.7 Race Merchandise including a cap and shirt for each crew member is included in the race entry 

fee. 

However, Skippers are responsible for ordering merchandise at this link:  

https://gopromote.com.au/orcv-melbourne-polo-top-1.html 

Note that an additional cost will be incurred by the Skipper if extra embroidery is requested.  

Eg. Boat name 

                                                    

 
                             Shirts and caps will be distributed at the mandatory race briefing. 

 
 
ORCV Sail Captain 
Paul Roberts 
12 October 2023 
 
For further information or clarification, please contact the ORCV office on 0493102744 or  
orcv@orcv.org.au 
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